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Head’s Message 

This term kicked off with another exciting 
beginning with Wonder Day 4! Find out about 
some of the highlights from this term’s wonder day 
in this week’s message:  

Year 5 made volcanoes. They look fantastic and a 
lot of effort went into making them as photo 
realistic as possible. Not only have the Year 5’s had 
fun thinking and learning about volcanoes they 
also joined Year 6 for a much more serious 
conversation about earthquakes and the impact 
that they can have on communities. They were 
divided into different governments and 
organisations to 
decide appropriate 
action to combat 
the current crisis.  

Year 3’s day was 
fantastico, as they 
took inspiration 
from the European 
country of Italy. They wrote and practised Italian 

phrases before then making their very own pasta!  

It also looks like Y1 have been having a wonder 
week with their amazing swimming efforts! They 
have gone swimming every day this week and have 
been trying so hard to improve, keep it up Ali 
class. Reception was wild… They were all replaced 
by animals including a visiting tortoise, take a 

look!  

 

Stars of the Week 

For showing our school value of Respect, this 

week our stars of the week are: 

 

 

This week the attendance figures are: 

1st Earhart 97.67% 

2nd  Farah 95.33% 

3rd Angelou 95.33% 

4th  Nightingale 94.67% 

5th  Ali 93.67% 

6th  Obama 93.57% 

7th  Attenborough 87.00% 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



Dates for your Diary 
 
Friday 10th March – Y5 Class assembly  
 
Friday 10th March – Conway celebrating 
World Book Day  
 
Monday 13th -Friday 17th March – STEM 
week  
 
Friday 20th March – Year 2 class assembly  
 

Parent Teacher Forum updates:  
 
Mike Wyer has decided to step down as co-chair 
of the PTF. I would personally like to thank Mike 
for all his hard work getting events running back 
at Conway as would the rest of the PTF.  
 
 

Celebration Assemblies 

Please join us at 8:35am for our celebration 
assembly. **Parents from all year groups are 
welcome each week.  
   

Composer of the Term 

Our composer for next half term is: 

C418 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Learning 
Please share all completed home learning work on 
Seesaw. You can find more information about 
Seesaw by following this link: Seesaw home 
learning. 

 

Reception: This week, we have been learning 
about where we live and the places we have been. 
Speak to the adults at home about the places you 
have been and the animals you have experienced. 
Look at photographs of these experiences or find 
pictures of the animals and places on the 
internet. Please share these on Seesaw so that we 
can add them to our classroom display!  

  
Year 1: Madison really wants to go to space one 
day but doesn't know what it would be like to live 
there. Could you research what it is like to live in 
space?   

Year 2: This week we made a wormery! Can you 
find out about a different animals habitat? You 
could do some research or see if you can find any 
outside. Present your work in any way you like. 

Year 3: We have been exploring a number of fairy 
tales by The Brothers Grimm this week and talking 
about how these stories are known around the 
world. What can you tell me about these brothers 
and their stories? How widely read are they? 
Present your findings in a way that can be used in 
our upcoming exhibition! 
 
Year 4: What is lifelike as a child in the 
Yanomami tribe? How is this similar or different 
to life as a child living in London? 
 

Year 5: In science we have been learning about 
separating mixtures. For your home learning, 
either research different ways to separate mixtures 
or make your own mixture with solids and liquids 
(ie. water, stones, dry rice) and try to separate it 
back into its parts!  

Year 6: We are about to move into the World War 
2 Phase of our topic on Conflict and Resolution. 
What do you know about life in Britain during this 
time? Present your findings however you wish!  
 

Social Media 
Please take a look at our Facebook page ‘Ark 
Conway Primary Academy’. You can also follow us 
on Twitter: @ARKConway or on Instagram 
(@arkconwayprimaryacademy) 
 

Safeguarding is everybody’s responsibility. Our 

safeguarding policy can be found in the school office. 

                                                                            

https://arkconway.org/seesaw-home-learning-platform
https://arkconway.org/seesaw-home-learning-platform

